
From: Bruno, Kenneth 
Sent: 5/21/2014 8:38:48 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: Redacted 

Bee: 
Subject: RE: Meeting request to discuss pressure restoration filing 

I'm very sorry but 5/28 is looking like a no-go for me because of several conflicts. Can we do this on 5/29, 
otherwise 6/3, or 6/4? 

Ken 

From: Doll, Laura [LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Monday, May 19, 2014 6:13 PM 
To: Bruno, Kenneth 
Cc J Redacted ISingh, Sumeet 
Subject: RE: Meeting request to discuss pressure restoration filing 

Thanks for letting us know Ken! 
Larry will send the meeting invite tomorrow. 

Laura 

From: Bruno, Kenneth [inailto :kenneth.bruno@.cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Monday, May 19, 2014 6:12 PM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Cc:P Redacted 

Subject: RE: Meeting request to discuss pressure restoration filing 

Hi Laura - Please send the invite to Sunil, Dennis and I. Thanks, 

Kenneth Bruno 
Acting Program Manager 
Gas Safety & Reliability Branch 
Safety and Enforcement Division 
California Public Utilities Commission 
Office: (415) 703-5265 
Cell: (415) 852-2936 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Friday, May 16, 2014 11:45 AM 
To: Bruno, Kenneth 

mailto:LRDD@pge.com
mailto:LRDD@pge.com


Q.. Redacted 

Subject: Meeting request to discuss pressure restoration filing 

Ken 
I just left you a VM about a meeting we'd like to have with you to talk about transmission line pressure restoration 
restorations we need for lines 1816-01, 1024-01, and 148 in advance of the 2014 winter season. We are beginning 
to compile the filing papers that would support this request, and would like to talk with you and whomever you 
designate in advance of the filing. 

will be the lead contact for this meeting from Gas Ops, and he'll pull in the appropriate additional 
PG&E folks from the Gas System Operations team. 

If possible, we'd like to talk with you next week. I think it could be a conference call, but of course we always 
like to have face to face visits with you when possible, and the team is in San Ramon, so perhaps that would work 
out too. 

Thanks Ken. 
Laura 

Laura Doll 
Director, Regulatory Relations 
lrdd@pge .com<mai1to:lrdd@pge.com> 
office: 415.973.8663 
mobile: 415.828.3739 
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